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Headteacher's Award 
Reception-Aria
Year 1- Thomas
Year 3- Rubie
Year 4- Isabelle
Year 5- Poppy
Year 6- Harry

British Values Award

Reception- Amani
Year 1- Charlie
Year 3- Anaya
Year 4- Dominic
Year 5- Alex
Year 6- Leah

Sporting Spirit Award

EYFS- Ezra
Year 1- Joey
Year 3- Charlie
Year 4- Mason
Year 5- Reggie
Year 6- Isabella

AWARD WINNERS We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for another exciting week at
Thorpe! We have a range of events and updates to share with you, so please see
information below:

Parents' Evening Date Reminder
Parents' Evening will take place this Wednesday 8th November, giving you the
opportunity to meet with your child's teachers and discuss how they have settled in.
Your time will be sent out after school today. 
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Thank You for Non-Uniform Day Donations!
We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to all the parents who participated in our
recent non-uniform day by sending in a bottle. Your generous donations will
contribute to the Christmas Fair, and we appreciate your continued support.

Individual and Sibling Photo Day - Friday, November 10th
Mark your calendars! Our annual individual and sibling photo day is just
around the corner. A professional photographer will be on-site to
capture these special moments. Please ensure your child is in correct
school uniform for this occasion. 

Reception's Dress-Up Day for National Nursery Rhyme Week
In two weeks, Reception will be celebrating National Nursery Rhyme
Week. Reception children are invited to come to school dressed up as
their favourite nursery rhyme character on Wednesday 15th November.
This promises to be a fun and creative day for our youngest learners.

Forest School Clothing Reminder
Year 3 & 4 parents- a friendly reminder to ensure your child comes prepared for our
Forest School activities. They should have appropriate clothing to stay warm and
dry while exploring and learning in the great outdoors. This includes footwear. 

Headteacher’s Award

Reception- Zoe
Year 1- Aria-Rose
Year 2- Kyan
Year 3- Logan
Year 4- Anaya
Year 5- Mia
Year 6- Lucie

British Value Award

Reception- Mali
Year 1- Layla
Year 2- Thomas
Year 3- Ethan
Year 4- Lex
Year 5- Ellie C
Year 6- Adam 

Sporting Spirit Award

Reception- Hayley
Year 1- Chris John
Year 2- Carter
Year 3- Matilda
Year 4- Bethany
Year 5- Lucas F
Year 6- Aubrianna

Congratulations to House Ruby
We're thrilled to announce that House Team Ruby has won the last half-
term's House Point competition! Ruby's treat day is scheduled for next
Thursday 9th November, when they can come in their pyjamas/
onesies. If they take part in forest schools, they will still need
appropriate clothing to get changed into. 

SAFEGUARDING/ CHILD PROTECTION

Our designated safeguarding officers are: Mr Mennell (Designated safeguarding
lead), Mr Mackinnon (Assistant Headteacher), Miss Webb (Assistant Headteacher)
and Mrs Fletcher (Pastoral Lead). For any child protection concerns or any concerns
of a sensitive nature, please do come and speak to any of the members in our team
and we will of course be more than happy to help. 
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Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Mennell

Exciting Activities This Week
We've had an exciting week yet again with some fantastic learning happening
throughout school. 

30th October- School Reopens
3rd November- Non uniform Day 
8th November- Parent’s Evening
10th November- Photo Day
15th November- Reception Nursery
Rhyme Dress Up Day
24th November- Non uniform Day
7th December- Christmas Dinner
and Jumper Day
8th December- Non Uniform Day
13th December- Panto Day
20th December - Christmas Fair
21st December- Last Day of School

Year 1 on the Glockenspiels 

Year 5 during Food Technology


